From:

To: Elisha Milne

Cc: Planning Southgate

Subject: Fw: Proposed Farm Lot Severance
Date: November 1, 2021 1:58:55 PM
Attachments: B12-21-Notice-of-Hearing.pdf

B12-21-Application Redacted.pdf

Hello,

Please see the attached Email that my wife sent to the Saugeen Valley Conservation Authority.
It expresses concerns we have about the installation of a laneway, and subsequent removal of
trees, possibly contaminating our well.

The SVCA suggested we also contact your office to voice our opinions on this matter.

Thank-you for your consideration.
John & Diane Bilenki.

From: Diane Bilenki _

Sent: October 30, 2021 9:32 AM
To: publicinfo@svca.on.ca <publicinfo@svca.on.ca>
Subject: Proposed Farm Lot Severance

Good morning,

My name is Diane Bilenki and my husband and | reside at 712513 Southgate Sdrd 71 in
Dundalk. I am not sure who to direct these questions to and would appreciate it if you could
make sure that it forwarded to the appropriate person. Attached is the information related to
a severance proposal made for the adjacent farm to us. We just want to be sure that all
parties have been made aware and have had the opportunity to weigh in on it. My husband
and | have a few concerns related to the proposal from a conservation stand point.

1- the proposed lane and its proximity to the wetland area and if this area is protected against
any development as it is home to a variety of species

2- the potential impact to our well water supply with run off from the field as it is at the back
of our property next to the area they will be farming, also the impact to the wetland water
with the run off

3-the clearing of the trees on the lot for farming and the proximity to the wetland and concern
for the resident species

4-the impact to the current flow of the water run off during heavy rain and thaw with any
adjustments to the terrain

Thank you in advance for your time and | look forward to a reply. | would also appreciate if our
personal information is kept confidential.

Diane Bilenki



